
From: Principal Planning Officer
To: Michael Dawson
Date: Fri, 20 Dec 2013 09:17:46 +0000
Subject: RE: TGA - Town Hall Meeting 25 Nov [PROTECT*]

Mr Dawson – once again - I have measured this on site and have copied the 1996 plans 
across to you twice already (attached again for your use) and I have explained during our 
meeting that the base and height of the structure are compliant...this is the end of the 
matter as far as I am concerned.

Please do not email me again.

Regards
Principal Planning Officer


